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Candidate Statement: Mark Hubbell CITY CLERK

Thirty-six years ago, | bought my home in the Back of The Valley.
| care greatly for this place — its people and our natural
environment.

The relatively recent decision for Pacifica to migrate from an ‘at-
large’ to a district representation system of governance has
opened the opportunity for councilmembers to more closely
represent their neighborhoods. That change was the impetus for
my decision to seek this opportunity to work for the citizens of
District 4.

“Wildfire danger in our District 4 neighborhoods needs to be
addressed. Some of our neighbors have already received
cancellation notices from their homeowners’ insurance
companies.

*Let’s keep our families together with new technologies and
favorable legislation for accessory dwelling units, ADU, type
affordable housing solutions.

*We must preserve our open space for tourism and future
generations.

The 2024 election will be crucial for Pacifica. | would be very
proud to represent our district on the City Council — working for a
better future — Mark.

Website:
https://mark-hubbell-for-pacifica-city-council.mailchimpsites.com/






